THE WESTPORT CLUB

Westport Club
Financial Hardship Scholarships 2017

Port Macquarie Basket Ball Association in conjunction with Westport Club,
are please to offer the following scholarships for players who are suffering
financial hardship and would like to be part of the
2017 representative season.

Westport Financial Hardship Scholarships 2017
2 x Full Scholarships to the value of $500.00 each

4 x 50% Scholarships to the value of $250.00 each

The 2017 Hardship Scholarship offering is designed to provide financial
assistance those who would like to play representative basketball, and due
to financial hardship have not pursued the option, or believe it would place

too great a strain on family finances.

To be considered you need to submit your details and nature of your
financial hardship to on the following email

portmacquariebasketball@hotmail.com
( Subject—FHS 2017 ).

Applications must be lodged by 13th of November 2017,
with the awarding of scholarships being announced on or before the
27th of November 2017

All information will be dealt with in strict confidence and privacy.

The awarding of scholarships will be at the complete discretion of the P.M.B.A Board,
and their decision will be final with no further correspondence being entered into.




